
 

 

From the Desk of 
Phyllis High Jones 

 
 
 
 
October 11, 2011 
 
 
 
Configuration Management Work Group 
Washington DC Metro Area 
 
Dear CMWG, 
 
I want to express my sincere thanks to the CMWG for having me as a guest speaker and especially, I’d 
like to thank Mr. Jeff Parnes for inviting me.  You have a warm, welcoming group and I felt quite “at 
home” presenting to the gathering.  My discussion was about the Implementation of MKS on the ADS-B 
Project.  The group was quite attentive and asked great questions. 
 
I look forward to being a regular attendee at your meetings. 
 
Thank you again. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Phyllis High Jones, 
Configuration Manager 
CMMI Certified 
 


